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December 7, 1989

Carl W. Dabelstein, KOSBV
National Radio Club

9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Carl:

Your reception of KAPE on the evening of June 16, 1989 is correct. It
is amazing that you heard us that far.

We reduce our power down to 49 watts at night to protect other stations
on 1550.

We appreciate your letter and thanks for listening!
Sincerly,
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Jay Quesenberry K
General Manager KAPE/KGMO
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